November 2, 1993

Kathy Ward Brazo Productions 1181 W. Olympic Blvd. Los Angeles, CA 90064

Dear Kathy:

Enclosed are the photos. Please sign the Permission Use forms and return to me with a check in the total amount of \$1307.00 made payable to the Nicodemus Historical Society. Please credit photos per attached list. The six remaining photos are on their way.

When the production is complete please make sure that we get 3 copies are donated to us for our archives.

If you have any questions please call me.

I hope things are going well.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates President

Enclosures